
Q: Who are the Coordinators of the Project? 

Sisters of Earth Maureen Wild and Peggy Whalen-Levitt are the 
coordinators of the Project. 

Maureen Wild, SC, holds an M.Ed. in Living Cosmology and Earth 
Literacy ('93) with a thesis focus on teaching 8th grade the new cosmology, 
integrating this context within their Earth Science curriculum. Deeply 
influenced by the teachings of Thomas Berry, Maureen's earth-centered work 
spans over three decades including: Genesis Farm (NJ), the Centre for Earth 
and Spirit (BC), and Pax Gaia Educational and Retreat Initiatives which 
reaches international audiences. As a founding member of Sisters of Earth 
(since '94), she also serves the network in many ways including 
communication, website development, programs and conference planning. 

Peggy Whalen-Levitt is a founding Director of the Center for Education, 
Imagination and the Natural World (since 2000). Mentored by Thomas Berry 
during the last nine years of his life, the Center’s mission is to bring to life a 
new vision of the relationship between the inner life of the child and the 
beauty, wonder and intimacy of the Universe. Peggy mentored the Center’s 
program for educators from 2006-2022 and is editor of the Center’s journal, 
Chrysalis. She holds a Ph.D. in Language in Education with a concentration in 
Childhood Imagination. 

Sisters of Earth Sharon Zayac, OP, and Anita Cleary, OP, of Jubilee 
Farm Center for Ecology and Spirituality in Springfield, IL serve as the 
distribution center for the Children of the Universe educational packets. 


